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A U X IL IA R Y  L E A D E R S— Mrs. Alan K. Maiiclicstcr was elected new ])resi- 

dent of the Duke Hospital W omen’s Anxiliai-y at tlie 1057 Annual Meeting. 

Pictured with Mrs. Manchester, seated at far left, ai'e other new officers. 

Standing, left to right are Mrs. James Warren, second vice-])resident; Mrs. 

E. L. Persons, first vice-president, and Mrs. T. II. Daniel, corresponding sec­

retary. Mrs. Tom Aycock, seated center, is third vice-president, and Mrs. 

Glenn H. Xegley at right is recording secretaiy. (,'ommittee chairmen for the 

new year are: Finance, Mrs. S. W. M yatt; nominating, Mrs. Watt Eagle;  

membership, Mrs. Kenneth Penrod; policy, Mrs. William Nicholson; publica­

tions, Mrs. Earl Porter; public relations, Mrs. W. 1). Murray and Mrs. Richard 

Leach, eo-ehairmen; social activities, Mrs. Julian Ruffin: projects, Mrs. June  

Hackney; services, Mrs. IShelton Smith; ways and means, Mrs. Hayard Carter; 

historian, Mrs. Fred Christian; coffee service, Mrs. Watt Eagle and ^liss Mary 

Poston, co-chairmen; shop cart, Mrs. T. M. Aycock and Mrs. L. A. Girard, 

co-chairmen; guide, Mrs. C. K. Steplien; registration, Mi.ss Sallie Beavers; 

library, Mrs. Lamar Callaway and Mrs. E. C. Rryson, co-chairmen; magazines, 

Mrs. Eugene A. Stead; j)ediatries, Mrs. K. L. Tuthill; occupational therapy, 
Mrs. James T. ('leland; and junior volunteers, Mrs. Donald Deichmann.

Dr. Smitli Wins Awards
(Continued from jiage 1) 

the North Carolina Tuberculosis As­
sociation and the Durham County 
Tuberculosis and Health Association.

l^orn in Anderson County, S. C., 
Dr. Smith received the A.B. degree 
from Furman University and the

M.D. from the Johns Hopkins School 

of Medicine. He joined the Duke 

medical fa(‘ulty in 1980.

Dr. Smith is chairman of the De­

partment of Microbiology and the De- 

l)artment of Preventive Medicine and 

Public Health in the Duke School of  

Medicine.— B\j Norman Nelson.

From 
The 

Auxiliary

On April 23 at the A uxiliary’s A n ­
nual Meeting new ofScei's were 
elected. Look for their i)icture in 
this issue of I n t h k -C o j i . We want  
you to know our Y lP s !  Mrs. Julian  
Kuffin, retiring 2)resident, was pre­
sented by Ross Porter M'ith a ]>ast 
I)resident’s ])in for two years of de­
voted service.

The Ways and Means Connuittee, 
with Mrs. Bayard Carter as chairman, 
held a new kind of runuimge sale on 
i l a y  20. Dubbed a “ Clothesline 
S a le” the clothes realh’ ivere on the 
clothesline in Mrs. Carter’s backyard. 
S])ring flowers and home-made cakes, 
cookies and punch were on sale, also. 
A pretty day and the usual excellent 
cooperation of members of the Ways  
and Means Committee and of the gen­
eral Auxiliary membershii) brought 
off a successful sale. The next morn­
ing i)rofits were reported as “ a hun­
dred dollars with more to come.”

Mr. L. E. Swanson asked for ten 
to fifteen auxiliary members June 1 
and 2 (Commencement weekend) to 
act as hostesses for a preview of the 
new wing arranged for visiting  
alumni. An exciting assignment!

How many of you are familiar with 
the work of the Registration Service? 
This service is stationed at the Out- 
Patient De])artment, where volunteers 
obtain necessary data regarding new 
j)atients coming to the Clinic-. Hos- 
])ital yiersonnel in charge instruct the 
volunteer in her duties. A few months 

ago a new branch was added; Regis­
tration Service for Kirby Clinic. 
Now staffed by Mrs. Phili]) Kistler 

and Mrs. William P. Deiss, this phase 
of the service will be expanded when 
it moves to the new wing. The serv­
ice in the Out-Patient Clinic operates 
on a regular schedule of five days 
each week. Under the chairmanshi]) 
of Miss Sallie Beavers, volunteers 
working on Registration are: Mrs.


